
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 19 JANUARY 2009
 

EX.017/09
BUDGET 2009/10 – TREASURY MANAGEMENT STRATEGY



STATEMENT AND INVESTMENT STRATEGY 2009/10



(In accordance with Paragraph 15(1) of the Overview and 


Scrutiny Procedure Rules the Mayor has agreed that the call-in 

procedure should not be applied to this item).

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management


Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute EX.317/08 the Director of Corporate Services reported (CORP.80/08) on the Council's Treasury Management Strategy Statement for 2009/10 which had been prepared in accordance with the CIPFA Code of Practice on Treasury Management.  She added that the investment strategy and the minimum revenue provision strategy for 2009/10 were also incorporated as part of the statement together with the prudential indicators as required within the Prudential Code for Capital Finance in Local Authorities.  

The Director further added that forecasts for interest rates had altered since the Executive last considered the strategy in the light of further reductions in the base rate which would also impact upon the forecast for investment income in the coming year.  The update also incorporated a report on the Council's current banking arrangements and the proposed engagement of banking consultants to review the Council's arrangements in the light of the recent financial crisis and its effect upon the banking sector.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

(1)
That the Treasury Management Strategy Statement incorporating the Investment Strategy and MRP Strategy together with Prudential Indicators for 2009/10 be approved for submission to Council on 3 February 2009.

(2)
That the engagement of banking consultants to review the Council's banking arrangements in the light of the recent financial crisis and its effect upon the banking sector be noted.

Reasons for Decision

To recommend the Treasury Management Strategy Statement incorporating the Investment Strategy together with the Prudential Indicators for 2009/10 to the City Council.







